Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, Dec. 9, 1985

Present: Katherine M. Ring, Chairman, Rachel C. REinstein and John J. Jones.

Meeting was called to order at 7:30pm with the Pledge of Allegaince.

Checks were signed as well as a yield tax warrant and fire report. Minutes of last weeks meeting were accepted.

Bob Varnum, Road Agent, has been checking out the prices on graders. He informed the selectmen that the present grader is in need of tires and will try to hold out till Town Meeting to see what the decision of the people will be in regard to up-grading the present grader or buying a new one. At this time, any money invested in the grader will be lost if the vote is to purcase a new one.

Brian Brown, Police chief, gave his weekly report.

Telephone Co. is to be notified to add the highway barn number to the telephone book as it is not listed.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30pm.

ems